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I45 Pam Guy 

I45-1 The comment states that the author has lived in the Ribbonwood area for 46 years, and that 
it used to be a peaceful place, but with the turbines and soon proposed power lines, the area 
has become noisy, with blinking lights, shadow flickers, and the sound of jets when the 
turbines are turning. For a discussion of Campo Wind Project with Boulder Brush Facilities 
noise impacts, refer to Chapter 2.6, Noise, of the Draft Environmental Impact Report (EIR). 
For a discussion of aesthetic impacts, including light and glare and shadow flicker, refer to 
Chapter 2.1, Aesthetics, and the Shadow Flicker Analysis (Appendix O) of the Draft 
EIR. Please also refer to Global Response GR-4, Noise, and Global Response GR-8, 
Visual Impacts. The comment does not raise an issue regarding the adequacy of the 
analysis contained in the Draft EIR; therefore, no further response is required.  

I45-2 The comment provides a statement offering the reasoning behind why the author 
purchased their home in the country, and states the health issues the author has been 
living with. Please refer to Global Response GR-2, Public Health. This comment does 
not raise an issue related to the adequacy of the analysis contained within the Draft 
EIR; therefore, no further response is required. 

I45-3 The comment states that property values will drop. Please refer to Global Response 
GR-1, Socioeconomic Impacts. This comment does not raise an issue related to the 
adequacy of the analysis contained within the Draft EIR; therefore, no further response 
is required. 

I45-4 The comment begins by stating that the author’s property is one way in and one way 
out and is within a major fire zone. The comment then states that the author lives in the 
area for health, peace, and quiet, and that the author has videos of the shadow flicker. 
The comment then provides concluding remarks, stating that the author has more 
comments and concerns, and that the author never thought that they would have to fight 
to keep their home quiet and peaceful. In response, for a discussion of impacts 
regarding wildfire, refer to Chapter 2.5, Hazards and Hazardous Materials, and Chapter 
2.9, Wildfire, of the Draft EIR. Please also see Global Response GR-7, Fire Protection 
Services and Wildfire. For a discussion of impacts due to shadow flicker, refer to 
Chapter 2.1 and the Shadow Flicker Analysis (Appendix O) of the Draft EIR. Please 
also see Global Response GR-8. This comment does not raise an issue related to the 
adequacy of the analysis contained within the Draft EIR; therefore, no further response 
is required. 
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